From:

To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two

Cc: Williams, Emre

Subject: submission from Sizewell SSG for EAIN and EA2 written submissions following OFHs
Date: 02 November 2020 22:37:19

Dear Planning Inspectorate

With regard to EAIN and EA2 the Examining Authority panel requested that | list the other
energy projects which we believe should be considered as cummulative (although in the
early stages of planning information is available to the industry beyond that which is in the
public domain).

Please see below list:

Proposed projects in addition to EAIN and EA2 are:

e Nautilus —interconnector to/from Belgium (despite Nemo being commissioned in
2019 to/from Belgium)

e FEurolink —interconnector to/from Holland

e Five Estuaries (previously known as Galloper extension)

e North Falls (previously known as Great Gabbard extension)

e SCD1 - connector to/from Kent

e SCD2 - connector to/from Sellindge
And also Sizewell C twin nuclear power station

Kindest regards and many thanks
Marianne Fellowes
Chair of Sizewell A and B sites stakeholder group (SSG)
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